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TELEPHONE 261-0811

December 17, 1968

Mr. Bill Nittler
Box 112
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Mr. Nittler:

We are in receipt of your November 13th letter.
Your listing corresponds with our log, and hence
we are verifying your reception.

Thank you for your letter and we hope you will

Cordially w

Charles Dell
Production Manager

continue to hear K-LEI Radio.
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SERVING THE GREATER HONOLULU MARKET WITH 10,000 WATTS OF POWER



